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IFLA LGBTQ Users Special Interest Group in relation to the WLIC is deeply concerning,
now, therefore, be it

Resolved, that the American Library Association (ALA), on behalf of its members

1) ALA reaffirms its commitment to uphold its professional ethics, especially freedom of
expression and individual rights, and

2) Itis essential for IFLA to ensure that that WLIC is a safe and inclusive space for all
members of our profession, and

3) ALA strongly objects to the selection of Dubai without the inclusion of the full and
unfettered participation of the LGBTI-SIG and the allowance of programming and
other activities related to the LGBTQIA+ community with guarantees of the safety and
immunity from prosecution of crimes related to consensual homosexual activity and
gender expression.

4) ALA supports IFLA to find a location in the MENA region for WLIC where
all members are able to fully participate.

5) The discussion of ALA’s participation at IFLA WLIC in Dubai be placed on the
agenda for discussion at Council | at LibLearnX 2024.

Adopted by the Council of the American Library Association
Monday, June 26, 2023, ALA Annual Conference, Chicago, IL

Tracie D. Hall, Executive Director, and
Secretary of the ALA Councill



